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On the same hymn sheet

WOULD-be singers were given the
opportunity to sing with a choir at a
workshop with Chepstow Choral Society.

The choir extended an invitation to singers to join
them at Chepstow School for an afternoon tackling
songs from Les Miserables and The Messiah.

Chair Sue Carter said: “The workshop is an
opportunity for people (o come along and experience
singing with a choir.”

The three-hour workshop which was led by the
sociely’s musical director, Graham Bull. finished
with a mini-concert for friends and family .

Musical accompaniment was provided by assistant
musical director Marjorie Duerden.

The choir will perform The Messiah in full with the
society's orchestra at St Mary's Church, Chepstow on
April 5 next year.

The society's next public performance is its annual
carol concert at St Mary's Church on December §
with seasonal music and readings.

The choir welcomes singers from all sections but is
particularly keen to attract more basses and tenors.




